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RAJPAL MEENA 
District Police Chief 

Corrigendum 

Cancellation of Tender 

    A Tender Notice No.02/2024  Dated:07.05.2024  has been published for the supply,
installation, Testing & commissioning of Pedestrian Push Button System in Kozhikode
City. As per the report received from ACP, Traffic South pedestrian push button system at
BEM School junction is not practical since the road widening and construction work on
Mananchira - Vellimadukkunnu Road by KRFB is expected to start in June 2024.It is also
decided to find another spot suitable for this project. In view of the above, it is decided to
cancel the Tender and go for re-tendering.  
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